
“We don’t inherit the earth from our ancestors; we borrow it from our 
children.”  

                                                                                         - David Brower 

Students of class VIII attended an enriching workshop on the topic ‘Climate 

Change’ on 12th April, 2019. The workshop was conducted by Matt Perry, a global 

citizen and environmentalist from the United Kingdom. The eco warriors of class 

VIII and IX attended the workshop and interacted with the resource person. 

The workshop was a real eye opener for the students and made them realize the 

need to save mother Earth. It dealt about solving the issues of environmental 

destruction. Students were startled to learn that the past 5 years were the hottest 

years of the century. As a result the ice caps in the Arctic region are melting at a 

rapid speed. The resource person inspired the students to become true climate 

change warriors and join hands for a common cause – Save our Planet. 

He also talked about Ms. Greta Thunberg, a climate change activist who created 

quite a stir asking world leaders to take a serious call on climate change. The 

objective of the event was to motivate the students to spread awareness about 

climate change. It was a motivational, inspiring and interactive session. 

 



       

    

     

      


